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November 1, 2023 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 26th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

RE: Board File No. EB-2022-0094, System Access Proceeding 

DELIVERED BY EMAIL 

Pursuant to the OEB's decision dated October 26, 2023, please be advised that the Ontario Petroleum 

Institute ("OPI") intends to participate in the settlement conference scheduled to start November 23rd, 

2023. Please see below for the participants who will be attending on behalf of the OPI: 

Dwayne Quinn (email drquinn@rogers.com) 

Scott Lewis (email slewis@lagasco.ca) 

Bill Blake (email wblake@lagasco.ca) 

Jim McIntosh (email jim.mcintosh.p.eng@sympatico.ca) 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Lewis 

Chairman 

Ontario Petroleum Institute 


